From: John Dozet

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Northern Pass

Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:23:52 PM
John Dozet

2 Rollins Farm Dr
Stratham, NH 03885

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to Northern Pass because it will harm the environment including the flora, fauna and
possibly the watershed.

Sincerely,
John Dozet
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